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We are excited to announce the new Creative Dance
& Music Studio App, where you can easily access
your parent portal account, news and events. It's all
in one place! You can even get notifications directly
to your phone. Scan this handy QR code to
download the app today!
 

Download Our New App! 

January Music Intensive:  
Chord Chart Mastery!
The start of the new year is a great time to learn
something new! If you've ever wondered how
people can play a song without reading sheet
music, here's your chance to learn the secrets,
tips, and tricks of Chord Charts!

Chord Chart Mastery will teach our musicians all
about chord charts: what they are, where to find
them, and how they work, as well as the basic
knowledge needed to use them to make music!
We'll use the popular songs Dance Monkey,
Thunder, and It's Raining Tacos as examples.
This workshop will be held on Saturday, January
21 at CDMS from 2:30-4:00 p.m. for students at
Musical Milestone Level 3 or higher. Sign up today
as spots are limited! 

CDMS    

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

January 21
Chord Chart   Mastery  Workshop

 2:30-4:00  p

January 28
Music  Make-Up Class

2:15-3:15  p

January 23-28
Parent  Peek Week

February 25
Music  Make-Up Class

t ime TBA

February 18-24
Mardi  Gras  Hol idays  
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Our Holiday Music Showcase was a huge success! We enjoyed hearing our new and returning
students as they shared their beautiful music with family and friends. Everyone did a fantastic
job, and we're so proud of you all!

Our next performance opportunity will be our year-end, Spring Music Recital held at the Recital
Hall at UNO. Our families and students love performing at this special venue, with the Steinway
grand piano and acoustics designed to make every musician sound their best. We hope everyone
can participate! More information will be available in early March, so stay tuned. 
 

Looking Ahead: Spring Music Recital June 3 

Remember to join us for Parent Peek Week during
the  final teaching week of each month! It's the best

time to step into your musician's lesson for
updates, information, and a little sample of

something we've been working on! 


